Scott, Bruce G

From: Scott, Bruce G

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 10:50 AM

To: Scott, Brian P

Subject: FW: Safety data re Japanese-specification vehicles
Attachments: RHD_Vehicle_Safety_In_BC.pdf; Daniel Stern CV_NHA12.pdf

Hi Major Scott,

This was a very informative email that Cathie Curtis forwarded to me the other day, regarding the safety and lighting of non-
conforming vehicles. | have an idea that this information will come in handy when the legislature fires back up again.

Respectfully,
Bruce

Lt. Bruce G. Scott

Maine State Police

Traffic Safety Unit

36 Hospital St. Augusta, ME 04333

Office # (207)624-8946

Fax # (207)624-8945

Crash reports can be found at https://www1.maine.gov/online/mcrs/

Inspection Stickers can be ordered at www.maine.gov/online/inspectionstickers/

Technician and Garage Licensing at https://www1.maine.gov/cgi-bin/online/licensing/begin.pl?board_number=329



INTEGRITY*COMPASSION*FAIRNESS*EXCELLENCE

From: Curtis, Catherine <Catherine.Curtis@maine.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 8:28 AM

To: Scott, Bruce G <Bruce.G.Scott@Maine.Gov>

Subject: FW: Safety data re Japanese-specification vehicles

Good Morning Bruce, Very good information below.

..... Original Message-----

From: Condon, Patricia A <Patricia.A.Condon@maine.gov> On Behalf Of Office, SOS

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 7:43 AM

To: MaclLean, Matthew <Matthew.MaclLean@maine.gov>

Cc: Curtis, Catherine <Catherine.Curtis@maine.gov>; Bachelder, Nikki <Nikki.Bachelder@maine.gov>
Subject: FW: Safety data re Japanese-specification vehicles

Morning Matthew - please would you respond?

Thank you!

From: Consult Daniel Stern Lighting <dastern@torque.net>

Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2021 2:23 AM

To: Office, SOS <SOS.Office@maine.gov>; Cook, Emily <Emily.Cook@maine.gov>
Subject: Safety data re Japanese-specification vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



